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Dade City, Laura Beagles 
P.O. Box 1355 
Dade City, Florida 33526 

352-5235052 6/18/06  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Mailed formal RFP  Deadline date 6/22/07 

 
 

 
 

Dade City, Laura Beagles 
P.O. Box 1355 
Dade City, Florida 33526 

352-5235052 6/21/07  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Confirm receipt of RFP  

 
 

 
 

New Port Richey, City Manager 
5919 Main Street 
New Port Richey, Florida 34652 

727-8531016 6/25/07  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Sent letter requesting funding for 07-08 year 

 
 

 
 

Steve Spina, City Manager 
5335 8th Street 
Zephyrhills, Florida 33542 

813-7800000 6/25/07  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Sent letter requesting funding for 07-08 year 

 
 

 
 

City of Brooksville 
201 Howell Ave. 
Brooksville, Florida 34601 

352-5445400 6/25/07  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Vicky Gates attempting to get on the agenda for the 
City council meeting 

 
 

 
 

Steve Porter 
Hernando County Sheriff Department 
18900 Cortez Blvd 
Brooksville, Florida 34601 

352-7546830 6/26/07  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Vicky was contacted by Leadership Hernando and will 
be allowed the opportunity to present the early learning 
program to members and to request match 

 
 

 
 

Jennene Norman-Vacha 
201 Howell Ave. 
Brooksville, Florida 34601 

352-5445400 7/17/07  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Carol  spoke with Charlotte Roberts and left a message 
for Jennene to return the phone call 

 
 

 
 

Jennene Norman-Vacha 
201 Howell Ave. 
Brooksville, Florida 34601 

352-5445400 7/20/07  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Left second message  

 
 

 
 

Steve Spina, City Manager 
5335 8th Street 
Zephyrhills, Florida 33542 

813-7800000 7/20/07  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Received letter from Steve Spina noting there are no 
funds available to assist with the match requirement 
due to budget reform impact 

 
 

 
 

    
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 


